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24th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are extremely proud of the positive work ethic our Year 13 students have shown in the lead up to 
their final exams:  they all deserve to achieve the results they need for their plans post Newlands. 
 
I wanted to inform you that the last day of term will be Wednesday 7th May, when students are expected 
to come into school via the Newlands Drive entrance at 1.15pm for their Leavers’ Celebration event.  
This will take place in the Main Hall and will finish by 3pm. 
 
During the exams, students should come in and register outside the examination room at 8.45am for 
morning examinations, and 1.00pm for afternoon examinations.  Students will have Study Leave on 
the days when they do not have exams, but are welcome to remain in school if they wish to do so.  
BTEC students are expected to continue with their lessons as normal until all coursework is completed 
and signed off. 
 
Please remind your daughter to return all her library books and text books on the day of the final exam to 
the relevant department.  We would also welcome donations of any uniform that you no longer need, in 
particular blazers, to support future Sixth Formers. 
 
Students will be able to collect their A-Level results in school on Thursday 14th August 2025, between 
9.00am and 10.30am. If, after receiving their results, they would like to discuss anything then the Senior 
Leadership Team will be available. 
 
Wishing you all the very best, 
 

 
 
Ms Eve Le Cuirot 
Head of Year 13 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. 
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